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During March there was a huge amount of speculation concerning a vehicle that was believed to be 

attempting to steal dogs. Officers dealt with the vehicle in Pill and offences other than the theft of dogs 

transpired.  The  Portishead, Clevedon and Nailsea Neighbourhood Policing  page on Facebook covered this 

story to allay the understandable fears that dog owners have with the rise in dog thefts nationwide.  

We were able to deal with this vehicle thanks to residents of Pill calling us on 101 as soon as their suspicions 

were aroused. We would ask you all to call 101 if you see a vehicle or person behaving in a suspicious 

manner or 999 in case of emergency.  
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General Contact Details  

Nailsea Police Station, Pound Lane, Nailsea,  BS48 2NN 

Non Emergencies call 101 and 999  for Emergencies. 

Crimestoppers – 0800 555 111. 
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Nailsea Neighbourhood Police team will be offering free bike marking in conjunction 

with Bike Register. 

You will find your local PCSO’s Chea, Andy and Amy in Millennium Park on Friday 

April 9th. We will be there between 1.30pm and 3.30pm. 

It will only take a minute and can be safely done adhering to social distancing rules. 

To speed up the process, please have your frame number to hand and if possible 

make sure the frame is clean as this will certainly help us.  

You will also need a valid email address. 

Watch out for future bike marking dates coming up. 
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 •Non-essential retail, personal care premises, such as hairdressers and nail salons, 

and public buildings, such as libraries and community centres, will reopen. 

•Most outdoor attractions and settings, including zoos, and theme parks, will also 

reopen although wider social contact rules will apply in these settings to prevent 

indoor mixing between different households. Drive-in cinemas and drive-in 

performances will also be permitted. 

•Indoor leisure facilities, such as gyms and swimming pools, will also reopen - but 

only for use by people on their own or with their household. 

•Hospitality venues can serve people outdoors only. There will be no need for 

customers to order a substantial meal with alcohol, and no curfew - although 

customers must order, eat and drink while seated. 

•Self-contained accommodation, such as holiday lets, where indoor facilities are not 

shared with other households, can also reopen. 

•Funerals can continue with up to 30 people, and the numbers able to attend 

weddings, receptions and commemorative events such as wakes will rise to 15 (from 

6). 

 


